
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE PLANNING  COMMITTEE
OF BARROW PARISH COUNCIL, HELD AT WILLEY VILLAGE HALL,

ON MONDAY, 18th  December, 2017, AT 5.45 P.M.

1. PRESENT: Councillors  P. Knott (Chairman), S. Churchill, P.M. Whiteman.

2. APOLOGIES: Councillors  N.D. Downes and Miss. A Skinner.

3. IN ATTENDANCE: 

4. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST: No declarations of interest were received.

5. PLANNING APPLICATIONS:
Members  considered the following planning application.

17/05678/FUL  Erection of a single storey extension at Westholme,
  Bridge Road, Benthall.
  NO OBJECTIION – We feel that the proposed small
  extension is not detrimental to the conservation area.

Chairman
11th January, 2018.


